
PRESS RELEASE

Mantua, 15 February 2010 – With reference to the conjectures published in the article of "Il
Sole 24 Ore - Plus" on Saturday 13 February last, IMMSI totally denies as completely
groundless all hypotheses of its selling Piaggio & C. S.p.A., or of third parties entering said
Company’s governing body.

For further information:
Immsi Press Office
Roberto M. Zerbi
Via Vivaio, 6 - 20122 Milano
Tel. +39 02 76212621
ufficiostampa@immsi.it
press@piaggio.com
www.immsi.it


